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As a means of determining student financial aid, the 
Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) 
has long been a crucial lifeline and beacon of hope 
for current and prospective students pursuing their 
higher education dreams. 

For more than 17 million students, the FAFSA is the 
key to unlocking government dollars to help cover 
the cost of college since it determines eligibility 
for federal Pell Grants and federal student loans, 
and in most cases, the financial aid provided by 



“Members of marginalized groups, 
especially low-income and frst-generation 
applicants who may already face barriers to 
accessing higher education are likely to be 
disproportionately afected by these FAFSA 
delays.”  - Mercyhurst University President 
Kathleen A. Getz 

We must recognize the human costs of these 
delays and do our best to mitigate the hardships 
imposed on our students. 

With that in mind, Mercyhurst University is 
suspending the May 1 admissions deadline — 
traditionally known as National College Decision 
Day — to June 1 for accepted students to commit. 




